YEAR 6 LEAVERS HOODIES 2023
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers

In previous years, a "Leavers Hoodie" has been created for the Year 6 children at Headlands
as a keepsake.

As the summer term gets busy for the company that prints them, we have decided to
organise this as quickly as possible, so the order is completed before the rush!

We will include the full name of every Year 6 child on the back of each hoodie within the
number 23 unless you do not want your child’s name printed on them.

If you do not want your child’s name printing on the back within the number 23, please
email Headlands school office headlands.primary@york.gov.uk with the subject title
‘Leavers Hoodie’ stating your child’s full name and that you do not want their name to
appear on the back of the hoodies in the number 23.

Our Leavers Hoodies are produced by an online provider so this means you will need to
order and pay for your child's Hoodie online, no orders or payment can be processed
through school. The school logo will be on the front. On the back, the names of all Year 6
children will be displayed, within the number 23.

In addition, there are various options available to choose when you buy online (e.g. child's
nickname/name in large letters, colour and size of hoodie). The cost will be approximately
£20-24.

Please only send an email to the Headlands school office by Friday 31°* March if you DO
NOT want your child’s name to be included on the back of the hoodie. If we do not
receive an email from you we will take this as your agreement to include your child’s
name on the back of every hoodie. Please note, there is no obligation to buy a hoodie
even if your child's name is listed in the Year 6 names.

We will confirm the names of all the Year 6 leavers for the back of the hoodie to the hoodie
provider. The online shop will be set up and you will receive a text message/email from
Headlands to let you know when the online shop is open so that orders can be placed and
paid for online. The shop will be open for your orders for 2 to 3 weeks. Once the online
shop is closed, no more orders can be placed, and the Leavers Hoodies will be printed and
dispatched to Headlands to be handed out.

If you have any further questions, please contact Louise Curran on 07738713660

Best wishes
Louise Curran, Headlands Parents’ Forum



